
I would like to express my concern to the arrest of Khaled Mohamed Bakara, 15-

year-old Balteem Secondary School student in Kafr el-Sheikh governorate.

He is a prisoner of conscience, detained solely for peacefully exercising his right to

freedom of expression. 

Therefore, I call on you to release him immediately and unconditionally. 

Furthermore, I urge you to drop all changes against him.  

Your attention on this matter is highly appreciated.

Sincerely yours,
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